
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing in the Council 
Chambers, 421 Michigan Street, Sturgeon Bay, Wisconsin on Wednesday, June 21, 2017, 
at 7:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter, regarding a petition from SC Swiderski, LLC to change 
the zoning classification of the northerly 5 acres of tax parcel #281-66-12003301 from 
General Commercial (C-1) to Planned Unit Development (PUD).  The subject property is 
vacant land located at the southwest corner of Grant Avenue and Sycamore Street.  The 
proposed PUD is for a 56-unit multiple-family residential development consisting of two 16-
unit buildings, two 12-unit buildings and two buildings containing garages.  The application 
and development plans are on file with the Community Development Department, located 
at 421 Michigan Street, and can be viewed weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  
The public is invited to give testimony in favor or against the proposed PUD, either in 
person at the hearing or in writing. 
 
By order of: 
City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission 
 


